
	 																						 	 	 				
	

																						 	
																																					
	
	
	 	
										
Consignors	
SWW Kidsignment wants to be sure items are not being consigned that have been recalled for 
any reason. It is your responsibility to be sure your items meet safety requirements and have not 
been recalled. Please visit the Consumer Product Safety Comission (CPSC) website at 
http://www.cpsc.gov/en/business-manufacturing/business-education/resale/. Safety is a must!  
 
SWW Kidsignment accepts no responsibility or liability for lost or stolen goods at our sale. We 
take precautions to prevent theft but are not liable for missing items. 
 
Shoppers 
Safety is a priority, and we ask that each and every shopper who purchases items at our sale go 
online to http://www.cpsc.gov/ to ensure that items have not been recalled. 
 
SWW Kidsignment accepts no responsibility or liability for items being consigned at our event. 
We do our best to ensure that items being sold are not recalled, but it is buyer beware and we 
request that you check each and every item purchased. 
 

Safety Agreement 


